
 

 

 

 
Welcome to the June PTA Newsletter. Here’s a quick round up of what’s happening before the 

summer. If anyone wishes to join us, our next meeting will be after the summer holidays – keep an eye 

out for the date on Dojo. For more information pop into the office or call 2880013. 
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Non Uniform Day 

Thankyou for all the donations of sweets, we had 

so many for the sweet tombola 😊 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas jumpers 

If you have any Christmas jumpers that no longer 

fit your child can you please consider donating 

them to the school. These can be dropped off at 

the school office. We will then be selling them for 

small donations nearer Christmas. 

School Uniform Donations  

We will be restarting our school uniform shop. 

If you have any outgrown school uniform which 

has still got plenty of use left, or school uniform 

your child has never worn, we will happily 

accept these at the school office. The office is 

open from 8am to 4pm every day. 

PTA Disco 

Thank you everyone for taking part in the PTA 

Disco. We managed to raise £326.00. All the 

children said how much they enjoyed taking 

part!! 

Summer Fair 

We raised over £1000.00 from the summer fair. 

This was an amazing result. 

A big thank you to the following local 

shops/companies who donated raffle prizes: 

Guinot Salon 

Wigston Swimming Pool 

Robinsons Jewellery 

The Gift and Jewellery Centre 

Casa Nostra 

Tesco 

Boots 

Sophia’s Hair Studio 

Taylor made fireplaces 

 

And of course thankyou to all the parents/carers 

who came along for the afternoon. 

Thanks from the PTA. 

Since re starting the PTA we have managed to organise many school activities which the children 

and families have enjoyed taking part in. Our plans for the next academic year are to continue to 

grow and raise more money for the school but to do this we do need your help…. We need more 

parents/carers to join the PTA, we cannot run these events without you. Even if you cannot attend 

the meetings (which we only have occasionally) there are other roles that we need the help with.  

If you think you can help and you want to find out more information please contact the school office. 

Thank you  

 

Other Money Raised 

Some staff completed the muddy run in May and 

Mrs Winfield donated a percentage of her money 

raised to the PTA fund - £40.20 


